MASON COUNTY EASTERN SCHOOLS
MEAL CHARGING POLICY

2017-2018

STUDENTS ARE ALLOWED TO CHARGE NO MORE THAN $10.00. HOUSEHOLDS
WILL BE NOTIFIED OF NEGATIVE BALANCES BY PAPER REPORTS SENT HOME WITH
THE STUDENT, OR BY MAIL, BY TEXT AND/ OR PHONE CALL.

IT IS STRONGLY ENCOURAGED THAT PARENTS/GUARDIANS MAKE MEAL
PAYMENTS IN ADVANCE. MONEY SHOULD BE SENT TO SCHOOL IN A SEALED
ENVELOPE WITH THE CHILD'S NAME ON IT. PAYMENTS CAN ALSO BE MADE AT
SENDMONEYTOSCHOOL.COM. CALL DANA KESSEL AT 231-757-3733, Ext.3656
FOR ASSISTANCE IN SETTING UP AN ACCOUNT ON SENDMONEYTOSCHOOL.COM.
A PRINTOUT OF A STUDEN’TS ACCOUNT STATUS IS AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST.
MONEY ENVELOPES ARE AVAILABLE IN BOTH OUR ELEMENTARY AND MIDDLE
SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL OFFICES AND OUR FOOD SERVICE OFFICE.

MEAL APPLICATION FORMS FOR FREE AND REDUCED PRICE MEALS WILL BE SENT
HOME WITH STUDENTS WITH THEIR BACK TO SCHOOL INFORMATION PACKETS.
FAMILIES MAY ALSO APPLY ONLINE AT LUNCHAPP.COM. IF AN APPLICATION IS
DENIED, FAMILIES MAY REAPPLY ANYTIME THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL YEAR IF
THEIR FINANCIAL CIRCUMSTANCES CHANGE.



